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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Luke Andrews OBJ2016/5161/P 09/01/2017  15:20:05 The site address for this application is incorrect. The correct address is MacNaughton House, Compton 

Place.

The proposal is an inappropriate addition to the roof line in a conservation area. The masts, antannea 

and equipment cabinets are unsuitable because they detract from the character and appearance of the 

building and the neighbourhood. The development is out of 

character with the surrounding buildings.

The masts, antannae and equipment cabinets will be in the direct line of sight from my windows and 

will interrupt my view and those of my neighbours.

The design and appearance of the masts, antannae and equipment cabinets is not suitable. They are ugly 

and out of proportion with the 

surrounding buildings.

The access ladders will enable my flat to be overlooked and could cause loss of privacy.

The equiment may cause a noise nuisance.

The proposal is contrary to local planning priorities. These masts have been rejected by a number of 

buildings in the neighbourhood, 

including I understand council buildings and cannot be sited near schools.
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